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City of Farmington 
Freedom Road Tree Removals 

     
You are receiving this as a notice that brush removal and selected trees will be removed 
from the Freedom Road right-of-way near your property. The tree removals along Freedom 
Road are scheduled to occur in the near future. These removals are necessary for the 
reconstruction of Freedom Road to be completed properly and to improve storm water 
drainage or minimize vision obstructions. The removal of various trees will improve the 
roadway drainage, and result in the roadway lasting longer. 
 
Driveway access to all residences will be maintained during these removals.  
 
Please keep children and pets away from the construction operation.  Construction 
activities, and the associated equipment that goes with it, is attractive to small children and 
can be dangerous.  Please keep children away from the equipment, removals, mass 
grading, underground utility installation, and wet concrete. 
 
If you have any specific questions regarding the tree removals, such as scheduling, parking 
or access, please call Mr. Chuck Eudy, DPW Superintendent, at (248) 473-7250, or Mr. 
Clay Stokes, Inspector for OHM, at (734) 466-4443. 
 
Updated information will be handed out and attached to your front door as necessary. 
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